Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/10/2020 10:09:49 PM

First name: Charles
Last name: Seabrook

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear USDA/Forest Service. Thank you for your service to America. The national forests belong to all Americans, and as such we should have input into how they are managed. Please do not do away with public input into forest management plans and projects. You need us as much as we need you. In the long run, we can work together for the benefit of healthy forests. Thank you. Charles Seabrook